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July 6, 2009

Mr. Richard Dourte, P.E.

City Engineer

Planning Department

City of Albuquerque

P.O. Box 1293

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102

Re:  LOMR for La Cueva Arroyo East of Barstow
Dear Mr. Dourte:

Please be advised that AMAFCA has authorized Resource Technology Inc. to continue their
work on the subject FEMA LOMR submittal given the recent bankruptey filing by Llave Homes.
A copy of that authorization is attached for your records. I have taken this action to keep the
submittal moving and to not miss the 60 day response period for the last round of FEMA
comments. Missing the response period would revert this to a brand new submittal with the
attendant review fees.

Please be further advised that AMAFCA intends to seek reimbursement of these costs through
the remaining financial guarantees held by the City for the various subdivisions done in
association with the arroyo project.

AMAFCA requests that you notify the guarantee holders of our intent to seek reimbursement of
this cost via these financial guarantees held by your office.

Please call if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

AMAFCA
bt wll;

John P. Kelly, P.E.
Executive Engineer

Ce Mr. Bob Keeran, Llave Homes



